
South Sound Sea Hawkers
November 19, 2024

Meeting called to order by President Colin Mitchell at 6:55 pm at the Lakewood Ram.

Officers Present: Colin Mitchell, Deanna Roe, Sue Farley, Cindi Lang

Treasurer’s
Report:	 Bank balance is $2289.13 January is the renewal date. At this time we have 226 members.
		  Since 2015 we have donated$17,950. Our bunco parties have taken in $28,795.

Deanna Roe:  	 Deanna asked if anyone had a charity that we could donate to in December. Habitat for
	 Humanity, Tacoma to provide food for work crews. Soup Ladies of Bonney Lake who
	  provide food for first responders was also proposed.
	
	 FOB Hope Fundraiser: Deanna gave an update and thought we to keep in touch more
	 and see where we could help.

Christmas 
Party:	 The Christmas Party will be December 8th at the Canyon Terrace Clubhouse. The game
	 with the Cardinals starts at 1:05, doors will open at 12:00 noon. Need a few volunteers
	 to help setup. The chapter will be Chinese food and Chicken. There will be an Ugly
	 Sweater contest and a gift exchange with a value of $20 - $25. An event email will be
	 sent. Remember to respond that you are going or not going. Plus let us know how many
	 in your family are going and ages of young children.

Elections:	 Deanna Roe, Vice President and Sue Farley, Treasurer-Membership were elected.  

Come Walk
With Me:	 The South Sound Sea Hawker team raised $7005, with $3515 from team members and	
	 $3480 from raffles. Our team was the 4th top team. This year they raised over $270,000,
	 which includes the Pinktoberfest events, Paint the Barn Pink. Come Ride with me. Come
	 Race with me, Corks and Crush, Come Walk With Me and other venues.

Diana Kain:	 Need a few more volunteers for the USO gift wrapping at SeaTac airport. Also need gift
	 boxes.
	 Santa’s Castle: Held at JBLM and is for active military members E-4 or below to provide
	 gifts for their children. Coats sizes 2T - 18, and small to medium adult for the teenagers.
	 Also need gifts for teenagers. Looking for volunteers to be elves. Diana was re reposting
	 the link on Facebook.

Members:	 Condolences were given to Cindi Lang on the passing of Lou Lang.
	 There was also update from Karin Roberts that John is now moved to Virginia Mason
	 for Rehab. 

Birthdays:	 Celebrated Papa Joe Deren, Gina Fenton and Angie Smith birthdays with cupcakes.

Drawings:	 Had a the regular drawing and a poker chip drawing.	

Upcoming
Events:	 December 8, 2024 - Christmas Party, Canyon Terrace Clubhouse, Arizona Game
		

Meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Cindi Lang, Secretary       


